
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 31 August 2006 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 Paul Bingham raised concerns about ferry access and parking issues in Lyttelton.  Photographs 

of an area lot were tabled at the meeting. 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
  The Board decided to ask staff to raise ferry parking and access issues in ongoing discussions 

with the Lyttelton Port Company. 
 
 2.2 NZ Police Inspector John Doyle and Sergeant Christopher Brooks briefed the Board on local 

safety issues and tabled a document showing area crime statistics. 
 
  The Board thanked the police for their efforts and received the information. 
 
  The Board decided to invite the New Zealand Police to brief the Community Board about local 

police issues and concerns on a quarterly basis. 
 
 2.3 Ann Liggett, Parks and Waterways Adviser, and Brent Smith, Transport & Greenspace Team 

Leader, discussed their roles and plans for the 2006/07 financial year. 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
  The Board decided to hold a joint Lyttelton/Mt Herbert and Akaroa/Waiwera meeting with the 

Transport and Greenspace Team to discuss long-term planning issues, to include the 
development of a reserve strategy for the Banks Peninsula ward. 

 
 2.4 David McNaughton provided a roading update. 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
 2.5 Kirsty McNabb and Paul Corliss presented the board with a proposal to erect a seat on Sutton 

Quay in memory of railway workers.  A letter from Mr Corliss was tabled at the meeting. 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
  The Board decided to refer the matter to the appropriate staff for consideration and a report 

back to the Board recommending an appropriate design, site location and landscaping, to 
include a costing. 

 
  The Board further decided to ask staff to provide information about the status of the proposed 

Lyttelton Town Centre Redevelopment, specifically to resolve questions concerning the inclusion 
of reserve areas. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


